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5/24 

Tuesday 
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5/26 

Thursday 

5/27 

Friday 

5/28 

2:00-2:10 
Temp Check 
Attendance 

News For The Day 
2:30 

Snack  
(Served till 4:30) 

                   
Edible Jewelry  

                   
 

              

 

 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

Dismissal 11am 
 

Canvas Panting 
 

Slime Making 
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Zuni Children’s Choice 

Newsletter 

February 15th -

February 16th ,2021 

 

 

PICK UP PROCEDURE: Please call our site phone at (505) 730-2043.  You may come to the 

door or wait in your car. Please be patient while we get your child ready to walk out. Have 

your ID ready.  

 

Fairy Magical:  We made an Australian treat called Fairy Bread, which is a birthday treat in both Australia 

and New Zealand. The history is mixed, some saying it used to be served to children in the sanatorium where 

they were not allowed sweets like cake, while others say it came from a lack of access to cake baking 

materials. Either way, the kids were confused. “Are we gonna toast the bread?” asked Andre. “It’s just bread, 

sprinkles and butter?! How is that good?” questioned Addi. The results were clean plates. “It’s sweet and soft 

and crunchy,” said Aspen. This was certainly a treat that caught our little group by surprise.  
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Get In Touch 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me Jeanette at (505) 730-2043 or email at 

zuni@childrens-choice.org  

 

 

 

Change of Pace: We do a lot of high energy things at CC. We play on scooters, make swords, run in the 

rain, and play hide and seek inside. Sometimes we realize it’s okay to slow down. We got a lovely donation of 

air dry clay and spent a part of our afternoon making clay creatures. I pulled out some beads and we made 

long bead snakes. Suddenly, it was very quiet at our creative tables. Everyone focusing and making detailed 

little creations. Sometimes it’s good to just stop and take your time to make something creative on your own 

while surrounded by people doing the same at a shared table.  

Mud Play: An Interview 

On the latest rainy day, we went outside to dig in the mud of 

the garden. I asked some questions while we played.  

What is the focus right now? 

Andre: Making a river. We are digging it in the dirt so the water 

goes somewhere.  

Has it been easy or hard so far? 

Emerson: We have to work fast because the water comes 

when it wants with the rain.  

Has anyone noticed anything cool to them while building this? 

Addi: The rapids! If you put rocks close together the running 

water cleans the rocks and makes the water run faster.  

Andre: Making dams! If we want the water to stop so we can 

dig, we use rocks, plants, and mud to hold back the water. It’s 

cool to see!  
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